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A Note from Mary  

Happy May!  This is the May issue of the State Newsletter to keep you 

informed of the State Officer Activities. 

• As a reminder, here are your state officers: Mary Staples, President, 

St Theresa, Frederick ; Rosalyn Klasinski, VP/Treasurer, Our Lady of 

Loreto, Aurora; Madeline McGuire, Our Lady of the Forest.  Please 

keep us in your prayers as we work to serve the Auxiliary. 

•  We have two applications for our Scholarship.  Please ask of all 

auxiliaries to promote the Scholarship.  The scholarship is no longer 

limited to relatives of an auxiliary member.  

• Another  reminder:  we appointed of two Committees: Mission and By-

Laws Susan Mason, St Theresa, Frederick and Auxiliary Health, 

Madeline McGuire, Our Lady of the Forest.  If you would like to help 

these committee chairs, please contact me.          

• The State Tea and Fashion Show was a great success!  A lovely time 

was had by all.  I want to extend a special thank you to Our Lady of 

Loreto Aurora for hosting the State Tea!  Thank you to all ladies who 

attended.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to the models and thanks to some of the Our Lady of Loreto who 

sang Hail Mary, Gentle Woman.   

 

Your Sister In Christ,  Mary 
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Upcoming Events!    

 Ladies Retreat—

September  2023—date 

to come.  Shrine of the 

Stations of the Cross, 

San Luis Co 

 Knights Organizational 

Meeting—July 7-9 

Denver Marriott South at 

Park Meadows 10345 

Park Meadows Dr 

Littleton 

 Advent Program at the 

Knights Mid-Year 

Meeting—more details 

to come  

 

 

J U N E  I S  D E D I C A T E D  T O  T H E  S A C R E D  H E A R T  O F  J E S U S   

Check out these Websites for more information 

https://www.ewtn.com/catholicism/seasons-and-feast-days/sacred-heart-of-jesus-14357 

https://www.catholiccompany.com/magazine/what-you-didnt-know-sacred-heart-of-jesus-5584 

https://www.vaticannews.va/en/liturgical-holidays/solemnity-of-the-most-sacred-heart-of-
jesus.html 

Contact us: costateladies@gmail.com  or call Mary Staples at 847-903-1017 

The Month of June is dedicated to the Sacred 

Heart. The Church celebrates the Solemnity of the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus on the Friday following the 

second Sunday after Pentecost. In addition to the 

liturgical celebration, many devotional exercises 

are connected with the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Of 

all devotions, devotion to the Sacred Heart was, 

and remains, one of the most widespread and 

popular in the Church.   Source: The Catholic Cul-

ture @ Catholicculture.org 


